
April Newsletter  -  Room 10

Dear Families, 

 I hope all of you had a wonderful spring break.   I would like to welcome our new 
assistant Ms. Nicole.  We are excited to have her in our class. 

 Our continent study is Africa.  We will learn about animals that live in the desert 
and the African rainforest.  We will learn about landmarks, different types of foods, and 
instruments. We will also learn about a rare animal called an Okapi, native to the 
northeast of the Democratic Republic of the Congo in Central Africa.  

 Spring is a beautiful time of year.  Warmer weather, flowers bloom, and the bugs 
start to come out!  We will talk about Earth day.  We will plant Spruce and Alyssum seeds 
and learn they need to be cared for and watered daily so that they will grow and can be 
replanted in our yards.   We will also clean up our outside environment and talk about the 
many ways we can all help our earth including our trash clean up and recycling.   

  For our peace curriculum that will take us through May, we will discuss peaceful 
problem solving and read two wonderful stories “Finding Friendship” and “The story of 
Hope.” 

 Parent - Teacher conferences will be held 4/22 & 4/23 via Zoom.  I look forward 
to talking to you.  The school will be closed.   

 I hope you have a wonderful Easter too! 

      ~ Ms. Judy 

Birthdays - Elinor 4/21


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

April 16th - Pizza Lunch, provided by PTO (details to follow)


April 21st - Earth Day Celebration


April 23rd - Family Movie Night (details to follow) 


April 22nd & 23rd - Parent Teacher conferences, No School 


IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




